
From: rachelle toti
To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: Map of Le Grande Tract Ownership
Date: Friday, February 9, 2018 2:22:51 PM

Hello Alyssa,

Attached is a map I received from county staff a few years ago.  As the Hearing Board
members seemed interested in ownership, I thought you might forward this to them.
Thanks,
Rachelle Toti
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